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Friday 17 July 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please read below, sent on behalf of the team at P3 

P3 Play Centre Changes (for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6) from September 2020 

All families must register their interest for after school Play Centre for the new academic year 2020-2021.  

 

Please read the changes below and register your interest with Linda at linda.hamilton@p3charity.org. 

 

As things are very different due to the COVID-19 pandemic we, at P3, have had to make a few changes.  

 

The first change is the operating times for play centre and we will now be closing at 5:30pm. Please note 

that our late charges will apply from 5:35 pm.  

 

Secondly we need to raise our charges slightly to £8.50 for the full session.  Unfortunately, during these 

challenging times we have no other option. 

  

The third change is that all bookings must be made in advance.   

 

We also request that you pay half a term in advance (up to October half term break) by 1st September 

2020. If we are unable to operate due to low bookings, we will have no option but to delay our start date.  

 

We are hopeful that we can start on Tuesday 8th September. We will be open for bookings 

via https://p3charity.magicbooking.co.uk from 1st August and will provide information regarding our bubble 

system nearer the time.  

 

We will work with the school and within government guidelines to ensure our service and your children are 

safe. 

 

Best regards  

Linda and P3 Team 

 

Please note: The school is currently working out arrangements to offer after school play centre 

arrangements for Early Years and Year 1, details will follow in September. 
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